
From:  toddyboymail@gmail.com

Sent time:  05/10/2020 06:12:10 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Extension request for Hollywood Center Project
 

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

Please extend the 45 day comment period on the Hollywood Center Project for 45 days AFTER
the stay at home is lifted. This is only fair for the citizens of the area to make their case on a 
project that is simply renamed after it was turned down because of being built on a fault line.
This is ridiculous that it must be approached again.

Please add my name to those who want to extend this and please let me know your thoughts
on the situation.

Sincerely, 
Todd Regenbogen & Paulina Nguyen Regenbogen


